
ROTARY CLUB OF CANTERBURY 

 

CLUB SERVICE COMMITTEE – 22
nd

 May 2013  

 

  

Present: KB, RD, AF, GG, CMcK, VP. 

Apology: RP. 

  

1.  Minutes.  The minutes of the meeting held on 24 April were agreed. 

 

2.  Dining. There had been problems about the timing and service of the meal at Howfield Manor 

on 14th.  A new dining secretary was needed for July. 

 

3.  Speakers' Programme.  My.Job talks should be included. 

 

4.  Newsletter.  The June issue was being drafted. 

 

5.  Training.  GG and VP would be attending a seminar about Foundation. 

 

6.  Archivist.  The AGM reports would be included. 

 

7.  Membership.  A timescale was needed for processing applications for membership in order to 

avoid delays. 

 

8.  Conference.  Members needed information about District and other conferences. 

 

9.  Sports.  A bowls match was pending. 

 

10 Health and Safety. A risk assessment would be produced for the Duck Race. 

 

11 Registrar.  Club attendance for April was 59.92%. 

 

12 The club's future.  GG referred to the need for appropriate changes to the club's lunch 

meetings and other activities so as to both attract and retain younger members. 

 

13 Next Meeting:  19 June.   Note:  Apology KB.  

 

 


